
From: Do, Ryan
To: Banwait, Manjit; Tom, Vivian
Cc: Sadorra, Rey
Subject: RE: DTW
Date: Friday, July 24, 2020 8:14:36 AM

Actually, on second thought, let’s meet with Matt the 2nd week in August.
 
Vivian, please coordinate with Silvia and schedule a one-hour meeting with Matt Cano, Matt Loesch,
and Mike O’Connell.  Please also invite Shelley Guo and Mathew Nguyen.
 

From: Do, Ryan 
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 11:22 AM
To: Banwait, Manjit <Manjit.Banwait@sanjoseca.gov>; Tom, Vivian <Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Sadorra, Rey <rey.sadorra@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: RE: DTW
 
Ok.  Let’s push it to the August development review.
 
Thanks,
Ryan
 

From: Banwait, Manjit 
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 9:40 AM
To: Do, Ryan <ryan.do@sanjoseca.gov>; Tom, Vivian <Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Sadorra, Rey <rey.sadorra@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: RE: DTW
 
Hi Ryan,
 

We received the 4th ADEIR this past Monday and comments are due next Wednesday 7/29.  For
traffic, both the TA and LTA might have significant changes since the land use shifts/TDM modeling
changed according to the DSAP amendment.  I would like to get through the review and then meet
with Matt.  Please let us know if we can push the meeting with Matt to the next development review

after July 27th. 
 
Thanks!
Manjit
 
 

From: Do, Ryan <ryan.do@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 11:11 PM
To: Tom, Vivian <Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov>; Banwait, Manjit <Manjit.Banwait@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Sadorra, Rey <rey.sadorra@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: DTW
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Vivian/Manjit,
 
The next development review with Matt Cano is Monday, July 27th.  I want to discuss this
project, esp. flood, infrastructure, LTA, etc.  Please start thinking about major issues and
exhibits to present to Matt.  Also, think about item we need direction from him.
 
Thanks,
 
Ryan Do
Division Manager
Public Works - Development Services Division
200 E. Santa Clara St., 3rd Floor Tower
San Jose, CA 95113
408.535.6899




